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2nd October 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
 
Autumn has arrived and the evenings are drawing in.  Have you noticed how dark it is in the 
mornings now? 
 
I know it is hard to get up on these dark mornings, but punctuality has slipped a little this week, 
so please make sure that you get to school on time.  The doors are open from 8.50am. 
 
The weather is also changing, so please can  you ensure your child is wearing a suitable coat and 
footwear when they come to school. 
 
 
 
Please find below some reminders. 
 

School Entry and Exit System 
Thank you for adhering to the one way system at school.   
 
Just to remind you, please enter through the pedestrian gate and exit across the field through the 
old doctors’ surgery gate, across the car park through the big gate or through the forest school 
gate.   
 
Please wear a mask whilst on the school grounds 
 
Please try to observe social distancing on the school grounds. 
 

Flu Forms 
Please remember to return your completed form as soon as possible, even if you do not want 
your child to have the vaccination.  Thank you to all the parents who have already returned their 
forms.  The vaccination will take place on Wednesday 14th October. 
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School Meals 
The hot meal menu on Thursday was a great success and the children enjoyed the variety 
offered.  The classes were staggered in the hall so that they could remain in their bubbles.  A big 
thank you to all of our lunchtime staff.  
 
We are planning to return to a hot menu after half term, please ensure your SchoolGrid account 
is activated so that you are able to order your child’s meal at home. 
 

Snack Money 
Snack money is 30p per day or £1.50 per week.  Please send the money in with your child in a 
sealed envelope with their name, class and amount on the front.  Your child will give this to their 
own class teacher who will record  this on their own snack register.   
 
The office is selling packs of 10 dinner money envelopes for £1.00.  Please purchase directly from 
the office. 
 

Sims Parent App 
We will be relaunching the Sims Parent App next week.  You will be sent a new invitation to join.  
Please look out for the email.  This will enable us to send you direct notifications to your phone 
with reminders about events in school etc.  When you receive the invite, please make sure you 
activate it.  Further details to follow. 
 

Half Term 
We finish on Friday 23rd October for half term.  School will close at 1.00pm to enable the cleaners 
to commence the deep clean of school.  School will reopen on Tuesday 3rd November. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards  

 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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